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Can I ask you to tighten up the law on hunting in Scotland, it has been proven that foxes take very few
 livestock, and reasonable measures can be taken by farmers to ensure safety for their livestock.
Hunts believe they are above the law, and constantly flaunt it, with impunity, why does this happen ?
Please ensure our foxes have a right to life, as one of our most admired species.

Yours

Ruth McCafferty

Sent from my iPhone
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